
SCHOOL CLOSURE CONNECTION: Supporting 
our students and families through COVID-19  

As part of this new program, we will be distributing Chromebooks and assisting
with access to Internet hotspots for families who do not have access to devices
or to the Internet. The district has received approximately 1,200 requests for
devices and will begin distribution at school sites next week. 
 
Families will be contacted tomorrow (April 3) through a One Call email and/or
directly by their student’s teacher to learn the pickup schedule for their school.
Pickups will occur throughout the district on Tuesday and Wednesday (April 7-
8). 
 
Any students or families who have yet to connect with their school to request
access may do so by visiting their school during the set hours that will be
provided tomorrow. 
 
 

As Roseburg Public Schools works to implement Distance Learning
for All in accordance with the State of Oregon’s requirements
during school closures, a top priority is to ensure equitable access
to technology for all students. 


